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Detective Alf Normand of the Edmonton Police Service Auto Theft Unit is looking for 
information on the Reinell pictured below. The vessel is believed to have been stolen 
in Alberta in the summer of 2013. It is believed that the cabin visible in the photo of the 
Volvo Drive may help identify the theft location. Please contact Detective Normand if 
you are able to assist.   Alf.Normand@edmontonpolice.ca 

 

 

 

 


